MEMORANDUM "8 . LEGO

First Aid / CPR / AED FomsTReTon e

In the construction industry, 29 CFR 1926.50(c) provides:

In the absence of an infirmary clinic, hospital, or physician, that is reasonably
accessible in terms of time and distance to the worksite, which is available for the
treatment of injured employees, a person who has a valid certificate in first-aid
training from the U.S. Bureau of Mines, the American Red Cross, or equivalent
training that can be verified by documentary evidence, shall be
available at the worksite to render first aid.

OSHA has long interpreted the term "near proximity" to mean that emergency
care must be available within no more than 3-4 minutes from the workplace, an

interpretation that has been upheld by the Occupational Safety and Health
Review Commission and by federal courts.

As part of the policy of LEGO Construction Co. and to ensure proper compliance with
OSHA requirements regarding first aid standards.

In all LEGO Co projects, subcontractors are required to have a worker and / or supervisor
who is trained in First Aid and CPR, therefore the only valid certifications are:

1.-American Red Cross

2.- American Heart Association.
So any other certification will not be admissible.

Please take this communication into account to avoid delays

https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/standardinterpretations/2007-01-16-0

We are counting on you to build a safety culture!!!





